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  Ref. FOI/20190821/8 

18 September 2019 

Reply to request for information under Freedom of Information of Act  

Your Ref Freedom of Information request - Funding at the Oxford Institute for Energy Studies 

Address WhatDoTheyKnow.com 

Request 
I write to request information regarding funding the Oxford Institute for Energy Studies 
has received over the past five academic years, 2014-15, 2015-16, 2016-17, 2017-18 
and 2018-19. 
Please list the total amount of private funding received by the Oxford Institute for 
Energy Studies in the past five academic years, 2014-15, 2015-16, 2016-17, 2017-18 
and 2018-19. 
Please also list the total amount of public funding received by the Oxford Institute for 
Energy Studies in the past five academic years, 2014-15, 2015-16, 2016-17, 2017-18 
and 2018-19. 

 
Dear Mr Jacob, 
 
I write in reply to your email of 21 August 2019 requesting the above information. 
 
Please be advised that we do not hold the information requested.  The Oxford Institute for Energy Studies is 
not a part of the University, but is instead a ‘Recognised Independent Centre’ which works closely with the 
University. You can find more information here: http://www.ox.ac.uk/about/rics 
 
INTERNAL REVIEW 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this reply, you may ask the University to review it, by writing to the Head of 
Information Compliance at the following address: 
 
University Offices 
Wellington Square 
Oxford 
OX1 2JD 
 
Alternatively, you may request a review by e-mailing foi@admin.ox.ac.uk  
 
THE INFORMATION COMMISSIONER 
 
If, after the internal review, you are still dissatisfied, you have the right under FOIA to apply to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision as to whether your request has been dealt with in accordance with the FOIA. The 
Information Commissioner’s address is:  
 
Information Commissioner  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 



2 

 

 
Tel:  0303 123113 
 
Further information for submitting complaints to the Information Commissioner is available at 
http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints.aspx   
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

FOI OXFORD 

 
 


